
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM: Brenda Brasher, Town Clerk 

  

DATE: March 6, 2017 

 

RE:  Water Impact Fee Waiver Request  

 

The home located at 137 E. Palmetto Ave. was destroyed by fire on 

May 14, 2016. 

 

The empty lot was sold on November 21, 2016 and the new 

property owner has requested a Water Impact Fee waiver for 

construction of a new single family home. 

 

 

 

 


